
RESOLUTION OF THE PAPAGO COUNCIL

RES. N0. 24_69

WHEREAS; The Department Heads and the Chairman of the several
Boards and Connittees of the Papago Tribal Government have pre-
pared their Departmental, Board and Comnittee budgets for Fiscal
Year 1Ql0, and

WHEREAS; the Budget Committee has reviewed these Department, Board
and Conrmittee budgets and has reconmended reductions in salaries
and staff positions and operations in these areas which will lees
seriously affect the operations of the Papago Tribal Government eo
that savings may be affected to allow The Papago Council to appro-
priate monies to The Papago Tribe-Livestock Relief Fund, for the
purposes of purchaeigg supplemental livestock feed, hrater troughs
and tvater hauling, fencing supplies for control fencing, tool-s and
equipment, veterinary suppJ-ies, and emergency well ropaire and
maintenance, and

WHEREAS; The Papago Council has carefuLJ-y reviewed the proposed
budget and feels that the Department Heads, Board and Comrnittee
Chairmen, and the Budget Corunittee have carefulJ-y considered the
present and future needs of the Tribe, Lte income potential and
other relevant factors and have therefore proriented what is con-
sidered to be a reaEonable budget, and

WHEREAS; The Papago Counci1 recognizes that the proposed budget,
as a plan for the future use of Tribal j.ncome, may of neceasity
change as circumstances occur during the fiscal year and there-
fore, reaffirne its right to amend the budget to give effect to
changed conditions,

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE PAPAGo CoUNCIL; That the Budget
of The Papago Tribe for the Fiscal Tear 1970 is hereby approved
and adopted, as preeented;

PROVIDED; That the Treasurer of The Papago Council is her.eby
authorized to approve expenditures in amounts not to exceed
thoee in the approved budget, and that the Treaeurer is charged

'.t:r. i; with the responsibility to keep The Papago Counci]. aware of
any conditions which may necessitate a change in the approved
budget, and that the Treasurer of The Papago Council is under
no cirournstances authorized to expend anount in exoess of tho
lndj.vldual Depar.trnent, Boar.d and Cornrnittec budgetr wj.thout
first securing the approval of The Papago Council for the bud-
get amendment doemed necesaary, and .



BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED; That the Tribal monies derived from all
income during Fiscal Year 1!/0 which will_ be deposited in the
U.S. Treasury be made available inmediately after receipt to
finance operations of the program as recotnmended in the budget
and that such funds be hereby considered al_J.otted Trust Funds
subject to the withdrawal by the Tribal Treasurer upon proper
execution of Standard Form 1O!{, including therein reference to
this blanket resolution .

The foregoing ResoJ.ution was duly enacted by The Papago Council
on the 30th day of June, 1969r at a meeting at which a quorum was
present with a vote of 16 for, 0 against, and 4 absent, pursuant
to authority vested in The Papago Council- by Section 3 (a), of
Article V, of the Constitution and By-Laws of The Papago Tribe of
Arizona ratified by The Papago Tribe on December 12, 1!!6, and
approved by the Secretary of the Interior on January 6, 1937,
(48 Stat. p8{) pursuant to Section 16 of the Act of June 18, 1834.
Said Resolution is effective as of the date of its approval by the
Superintendent of the Papago Agency and is subject to review by
the Secretary of the Interior pursuant to Section J of ArticJ-e V,
of the Constitution of The Papago Tribe.

ATTEST: THE PAPAGO COUNCIL

APPROVED:


